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UNITED STATES.,

[ g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
5 ~j WASHINGTON. D. C. 20555 -

-
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SEP 121984 -

Ms. Michelle Adato
Union of Concerned Scientists -

Suite 1101 - -

1346 Connecticut Avenue, NW IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F0IA 84-688

.

Dear Ms. Adato:

This is in partial response to your letter dated August 16, 1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), the following: o

1. The assessment prepared by the Director, NRR, of the integrated
-

..

program developed to outline the NT0L workload over the next year
which was referred to in a memorandum from the ED0 to Chairman
Palladino, dated 6/25/84.

2. All documents pertaining to the potential impact of the NT0L workload ". ,
'Ton other program elements, including but not limited to operating .

reactors. .

3. All documents reviewing and/or commenting on the assessment referred
to in (1) above.

4. The memo from the EDO to Chairman Palladino concerning calls related
to Waterford and Comanche Peak since page 1 could not be located in
the NRC Public Document Room (PDR).

The document listed below is related to your request and is being placed at the
PDR in folder F01A-84-688.

May 1984 - Comanche Peak Plan for the Completion of Outstanding
Regulation Actions.

As explained to you in a telephone conversation with Nina Toms, the search for
additional documents related to your request is continuing. You will be noti-
fied at the completion of the search.

Sin erely,

-

. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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